
Quality. Service. Value. 
wawater.com 

May 6, 2020 

Via e-filing 
Mark L. Johnson, Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re: UW-200347 – Replacement Tariff Sheet 

Dear Mr. Johnson,  

Sheet No. 38 which was originally filed contained an error in Condition 1. The second “(D)” 
symbol under Conditions 1 needed to be deleted since that condition has not been removed. 
The revised tariff sheet is being submitted as requested by Staff.  

Sincerely, 

Julian Gandara 
Regulatory Program Manager 
(408) 472 – 5677 
jgandara@calwater.com
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